
From: registrar
To: Tamara Collins
Cc:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Date: Wednesday, February 20, 2019 3:51:26 PM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2019 3:32 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-31

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
Kristine J

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I do not think the application should be approved. It concerns me greatly that Union Gas and Enbridge have become
one to make an even bigger monopoly.
I had a very negative experience with Enbridge in 2016 lying and charging me
$13,000 for a gas installation that should have only been a couple thousand dollars. They were caught lying and I
went to the obudsman through Enbridge.
But because they are a monopoly they can do whatever they want.  Now that they have an even bigger monopoly I
have grave concerns that they will increase rates for the public whenever they want.

-- Attachment --
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